
 
 

GUFC Policy on Game Day Photography 

Any photographs taken by parents or photographers on game days at GUFC grounds and 
given to the club for use on our website, social media, public relations, marketing and 
newsletters are covered off as players register.  
 
On the Play Football system we have the following disclaimer that must be checked/ticked 
before registration is complete. 
 
GUFC Club Values, Codes of Conduct & Game Day photography 

Important Club Documents for your information 
By registering with GUFC you are agreeing to abide by the following Codes of 
Conduct and to the use of photography around the grounds on game days: 

 
We are aware that occasionally there is a family who needs their child to remain "invisible" 
because they may be in a dangerous situation. It is the responsibility of that family to advise 
us in writing and we alert their team manager.  If you are in this situation please email 
contact@gufc.org.au with the title NO PHOTOS PLEASE along with the player’s name, their 
age group and team name. Any photos of that team will not be used for GUFC purposes.  
 
We look forward to receiving game day photos from families for our files and so that we can 
start showing them off in our social media.  The photographer will be thanked (and tagged 
where applicable). 
 
Any games played on private grounds (eg private schools etc) must observe the photo policy 
of the private ground.  
 
For more information about taking images or video of children at sporting events, you can see the 
Play by the Rules Guidelines here created in conjunction with the Australian Sports Commission.   


